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QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2013-2014 

Outcome 2 - Schools and Youth 

Department of Education Question No. ED0216_14

Senator O'Neill asked on 20 November 2013, Hansard page 93  

Question

Creative Young Stars - upcoming grant rounds 

Senator O'NEILL: Are you able to outline upcoming grant rounds for this program, 
when they are going to occur and how much funding will be offered? Mr Hehir: At this 
point I am not sure that we have the timing for future rounds, so I will need to take 
that on notice. 

Answer
As outlined in the Creative Young Stars programme guidelines, two application 
rounds are proposed to take place each financial year for 2013–14 and 2014–15. 
The specific dates for future rounds are not yet set.

As $841 000 was paid under Round One of Creative Young Stars, the remaining 
funding is $6.709 million. 


